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President’s  Letter 

 
Hello Quilters, 
  Well it was a productive month and I have two completed Christmas 
projects.  Yay!  I enjoyed making the Bargello Christmas tree and the no 
sew ornament.  The day meeting was a class taught by Sarah Sorenson to 
make the Bargello Christmas Tree quilt and had a good show of 
participants.  A lot of sewing and some cutting.  I don't think anyone 
finished that day but we got the gist along with our pattern we were on 
our way.  The Saturday Stitch In had twenty four participants who were 
busy sewing most of the day.  Many different quilts were worked on but I 
kept hearing another Christmas tree quilt, LOL, I was one of them.  But I 
finished along with others, Yay!!  I love the Stitch In.  Next year we plan to 
have 3 so get ready to sew, eat and socialize.  Everyone sewed except 
Denise and she was busy drawing a giant pattern, so sewing is not the only 
option.  The night meeting brought back old memories of a fabric ball my 
mother made when I was a teenager.  Thank Goodness the no sew 
ornament is forgiving and looks good even for a beginner.  Thank You Rita 
for supplying everything we needed.   
  The Christmas party is upon us and sure to be a great time.  Loretta and 
her helpers have been working hard so we can have fun and fellowship 
while celebrating the birth of Christ.  The party will be at Atlanta's 
Finest December 3 at 6:00 pm.  Everyone congratulate Marilyn Bradley for 
winning the free ticket to the party.  And I hope to see everyone there. 
  Thank you to everyone who has volunteered for a position for 
2016.  Every position is important and needs your best to be successful.  I 
ask everyone to review the job description list on the website so you will 
know what is expected.  Also it would be a good idea for all members to 
review the bylaws.  Both items are in the lower right corner of the 
website. 
 
Thank You, 
Have a Happy Thanksgiving! 
Tina Corbitt 

2015 Officers 

 

President – Tina Corbitt 

Vice-Pres. – Libby Armstrong 

Day Secretary – Broach Winsley 

Night Secretary – Dori Holt 

Treasurer – Loretta Ford 

http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com
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Standing Committees 

For 2015 
 

Historian 

 Bonnie McLain 

 

Librarian 

 Broach Winsley 

 

Membership 

   Denise Allee 

   Joyce Trew 

 

Newsletter 

   Caryl Knox 

 

Programs 

 Linda Jones 

 Annie Kellum 

 Emma Parker 

 Linda Herren 

 Doreen Thornton 

     Caryl Knox 

     Jill Stroer 

 

Publicity 

     Erna Kriigel 

 

Sunshine 

 Irene Gardner 

 

Telephone 

 Queen Esther Smith 

 

Ways and Means 

 Albertha Brown 

    Emma Parker 

    Rachel Phaneuf  

Membership 

 Total Paid Members: 71 

  

Day Meeting 11/12/15 

Members Present: 29  

Visitors: 0 

 

Night Meeting 11/19/15 

Members Present: 39 

Visitors: 2 

Door Prize Winners: Sarah Sorenson, Broach Winsley, Penny 
Landrum 

 

The New 2016 Membership Form is in this Newsletter and on 

the Website.  A completed 2016 Form must accompany your 

payment.  

         

 

Bee News 

 

Due to  Christmas Holiday, there 

will be NO Bee. 

 

If interested in hosting contact: 

 anniekell@yahoo.com or  

770-851-1096. 

 

 
    
December Birthdays: 

 

Albertha Brown  12/07 

Linda Jones  12/13 

Janice Reno  12/13 

Rebekah Bobell 12/28 

Heidi Hanna  12/26 
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Ad Hoc Committees 

 

Bee Keeper 

 Annie Kellum 

 

Challenge Quilt 

   Dori Holt 

 

Community Service 

 Emily Poole 

 Diane Johnson 

 

Christmas Party 

 Loretta Ford 

    Caryl Knox 

    Rita Perez 

    Brenda Senn 

    Dawn King 

    Dori Holt 

 

GA Quilt Council Liaison 

 Patti Howell 

 

Golden Scissors 

    Gail Ford, A.M. 

 Ann Groves, P.M. 

 

Photographer 

 Charlie Phaneuf 

 

Saturday Stitch-In 

    Ann Groves 

    Vickie Hecht 

 

Webmaster 

 Joany Orsi 

Community Service  

"Hello, my name is Robert. I am 5 years old. I live with my 

grandmother and grandfather. My mother comes to visit us on 

Sundays. She works the rest of the time. My grandparents work 

very hard. We live on a farm. In the summer my grandmother 

weeds the garden and cans the beans, peas and tomatoes. She 

cooks fried chicken on Sunday. That's my favorite. 

In the winter I like to sleep under the quilts my grandmother and 

her friends made. At night the fire in the fireplace dies down. It 

gets really cold in the house. I don't get the shakes when I am 

under the quilts. I like all the different colors and shapes in my 

quilts. They make me happy. I am glad I have a quilt to cuddle 

with." 

 

This narrative is not far from the truth told by someone I know. The 
young boy grew, went to school and now has his own house-with 

central heat! He still loves the colors and shapes in his quilts. 

Thank you, Cherokee Rose, it has been a good year. Diane and I are 

very proud of you. You have made beautiful quilts of many colors, and 
given them away. Awesome! 

Emily 

 
2016 Slate of Offices 

 

President—Tina Corbitt 

Vice President—Libby Armstrong 

Day Secretary—Broach Winsley 

Night Secretary—Denise Adams 

Treasurer—Loretta Ford 
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Treasurer’s Report—November 2015 

Beginning Balance    $  8,364.89 

Deposits: 

Ways & Means    $     107.00 

Debbie Maddy       $     630.00 

Christmas Party    $     520.00 

Membership     $     550.00 

Christmas Party ticket raffle   $       18.00 

Soldier & Wreath raffle   $        33.00 

      $  1,858.00 

Disbursements: 

Bradford Exchange Checks              -$       18.90  

Linda Jones—Jan workshop & Feb class        -$        94.10 

Rita Perez—Christmas Party              -$        25.20  

Rita Perez—Nov night meeting             -$        25.00 

Loretta Ford– Christmas Party             -$      169.98  

Charlie Phaneuf –Hard drive              -$        58.84 

    Total                -$      392.02 

 

Ending Balance    $   9,830.87 

Submitted by Loretta Ford, Treasurer 

Ways and Means  
 

The Diva Wallet and the Fabric Bundle were raffled off at the day meeting.  Congrats!! 
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Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild Minutes 
Day Meeting, November 12, 2015 

 

Libby Armstrong opened the meeting.  The minutes were accepted as printed in the newsletter. 
Treasurer’s report by Loretta Ford:  $83064.80. 
Robin Meyer reported on the R’auction:  auction: $1316.00; Raffle: $152 for total of $1468.00 
Members with November birthdays were recognized. 
Sara Sorenson will present today’s program;  Bargello Christmas Tree. 
Linda Jones reported that November night meeting with be hands-on Christmas ornaments.  Bring 
any you are doing to show others.  Bring a thimble. 
Program for Jan 14, 2016 Day Meeting will be Trunk Show by Debbie Maddy of Calico Carriage De-
signs.  She is a national teacher.  She will hold a workshop Saturday Jan 16, 2016, at Heritage Baptist 
Church from 10-4.  Cost is $30.  If 20 people sign up, the cost will include an $8 pattern.  $40 for non-
members.  Paula Miller will host Debbie. 
It was agreed that we would donate $100 to Heritage Baptist Church for use of their space for work-
shop. 
Newsletter deadline is noon Monday Nov. 23. 
No reports from:  Publicity, Telephone, Historian, Librarian, North Ga. Quilt. 
Charlie has sent photos to webmaster. 
Membership: 27 members present. 
Sunshine: Irene Gardner gave news of Carolyn Chapman’s funeral.  Denise Allee is sick. 
Ways and Means:  Albertha Brown has raised $1357 so far !! 
Golden scissors:  write your name on the list. 
Community Service:  Emily Poole took 6 more quilts to hospital.  They were warmly received.  Emily 
asked if she could use money budgeted for Community Service to buy small gifts for 2 secretaries who 
monitor the quilts.  Permission was granted. 
Bee:  Last Bee was at Erna’s; January Bee at Annie Kellum’s. 
Christmas party Dec 3 at 6:00 pm at Atlanta’s Finest Catering.  Quilt rack will be raffled off then.  $20 
for tickets to party. 
We need chairpersons for the following:  Newsletter, Ways and Means, Community Service, Challenge 
quilt, Christmas party, Golden Scissors, Historian, Membership, Web Master. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Broach Winsley 
Day Secretary 
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Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild Minutes 
Night Meeting, November 19. 2015 

 
 
Tina called  meeting to order at 7:00P.M.  Minutes were accepted as printed in the newsletter.  November 
birthdays were recognized. 
 
Treasurer's Report - Loretta said our beginning balance was $8,364.89 with 333.18 dispersed, leaving an 
ending balance of $8,031.71 
Bee Keeper - Annie said all slots are full for 2016. 
Challenge Quilt - Linda Jones and Albertha Brown are making plans for 2016. 
Christmas Party - Loretta announced a good time will be had with lots of prizes, good food and fun.  $20 
per person.  [If you haven't signed up, check with Loretta Ford] As of the end of the evening, Tina an-
nounced that 36 people had signed up.   
Community Service - Emily and Diane thanked the membership for all the beautiful quilts they have made 
for the birthing center at Wellstar.  Emily said she had received 41 quilts from members. 
Golden Scissors - Ann encouraged members to sign in with their quilts for show and tell. 
Historian - No Report 
Librarian - Instead of a report, Broach brought a couple of guests to share a quilt made from denim.  Chad 
and Rachael Word shared a 2 patriotic quilts that they had made using 5" squares of denim, and gave a nice 
brief history of the quilts and their enthusiasm for the art. 
Membership - 39 members present.  Denise said she will accept 2016 dues and membership forms at the 
Christmas party as long as payment is the exact amount in cash or by check.  Door prize winners were   
Sarah Sorenson, Broach Winsley and Penny Landrum. 
Newsletter - No Report 
Photographer - Charlie said he will be sending photos from the Saturday Stitch In and show and tell to the 
webmaster. 
Programs - Linda invited everyone to stay to learn how to make no sew ornaments being taught by Rita 
Perez.  Linda also reminded us that Debbie Maddy of Calico Carriage will be our speaker at the January 
day meeting as well has teaching a workshop on the 16th.  The workshop will be held at Heritage Baptist 
Church. 
At the end of the evening, Linda announced that 26 had signed up for the workshop and as many as 30 can 
take the class. 
Publicity - No Report 
Saturday Stitch In - Ann said we had 24 people show up on November 14.  It looks like the guild will be 
planning 3 Saturday Stitch Ins for 2016! [Yay!] 
Sunshine - No news, but if you know a member that needs some encouragement, let Irene know. 
Ways and Means - Albertha said that this was the last meeting for raffles.  However, Diane and Jack John-
son have donated a lovely wood quilt rack that will be raffled off at the Christmas party. 
New Business - Tina discussed open positions for 2016 and encouraged people to think about getting in-
volved.  If you don't want to commit to something by yourself, get a friend to share with you!  Elec-
tions  for 2016 officers were held and ballots turned in.  Tina also asked for a show of hands on approving 
a $100 donation to Heritage Baptist Church for making it possible to have the January workshop there free 
of charge.  The vote was unanimous to make the donation.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Dori Holt 
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CRQG Program News 

Program News 

 
Program News 

Heads UP!!!  In 2016, we have planned a quilting project which will use Christmas fabric. Please save 

your scraps from your Christmas sewing. If you happen to find a great sale on Christmas fabric, you 

might want to pick up a few of yards of fabric. The project will be scrappy, so it does not matter if all of 

your fabric doesn’t coordinate. 

The January 14th day program is a trunk show given by Debbie Maddy from Calico Carriage Quilt      

Designs. We have heard that she brings a large number of quilts for her shows. You should put this 

date on your calendar so you won’t miss out on this special treat. If you decide to bring guests to the 

meeting, it is fine, however, you should send Linda Jones an email on how many extra people you plan 

to bring. We want to have plenty of seating for our guests. 

The January 16th, Labyrinth Quilt workshop taught by Debbie Maddy now has 24 enrolled. This means 

that everyone who is participating in the workshop will have their pattern included in the $30 price. If 

you did not pay the entire amount at the November meetings, please pay the balance ($15) by the 

end of December. You can give the money to Linda at the Christmas party, or mail it to her home by 

Dec. 31st.  

Two quick reminders regarding the workshop: 

When you registered, you received a handout with the pre-cutting directions for the quilt. You will 

get the pattern the day of the workshop. 

The workshop will be held at Heritage Baptist Church which is on the corner of Rose Avenue and 

Selman Drive. Saturday, January 16th, 10AM-4PM 

 
 
 
Contact Information: ljones700@hotmail.com  
   Linda Jones 

   6635 Courtney Dr. 

   Winston, GA 30187 

To learn more about Debbie Maddy and her quilts visit, http://www.calicocarriage.com/home.aspx 

mailto:ljones700@hotmail.com
http://www.calicocarriage.com/home.aspx


Cherokee Rose Quilt Guild:  December 2015 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Out of the Box Christmas Party 

 

TAKE A PEAK... 

SURPRISE! SURPRISE! SURPRISE! 

December 3rd  

Atlanta’s Finest @ 6p.m. 

Tickets $20.00 

 

 

Cherokee Rose Quilt Guild is throwing a party   

like never before. 

 

New and unique creations for each member attending. 

Door Prizes!  Door Prizes!  Door Prizes! 

Fun—Food—Laughter 

Don’t Miss It!!! 

 
Paula Miller is winner of the Soldier raffle 

Marilyn Bradley is winner of the Christmas Party ticket 

Tina Corbitt is the winner of the Wreath raffle 

 

Congrats to them. 
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Saturday Stitch-In     

 

Trying to schedule 3 dates  

for 2016!!! 

Newsletter 

Since we celebrate December with 
our Christmas Party,  

2016 News Letter information is to 
be provided to newbee. 

Golden Scissors 

Day Meeting November 12th —submitted by Gail Ford 

Caryl Knox – Christmas Quilt – Let it Snow 
Jeanette Koval – Jewel Box 
Rachel Phaneuf – Table Topper 
Robin Meyer – Big Flowers 
Sarah Sorenson – Whole Cloth 
Regina McKittrick – 2 Pillows and Wall Hanging 
Emma Parker – Baby Quilt 
Sandra Wilson – 2 Baby Quilts 
Patti Howell – Batik Quilt, from Diane Knott’s Class  
 

Night Meeting November 19th 

Melanie Cardell - Christmas Tree Bargello 
Ramona Tucker - Quilt, 4 aprons and other fun things 
Charlie Phaneuf - Christmas Tree Bargello 
Rachel Phaneur - Christmas Tree Bargello 
Barbara Stroer  - (no description) 
Denise Adams - Variation of Cathedral Window and 3 Dudes Variation 

Sunshine News 

The Funeral Information was distributed for a former member Carolyn Chapman.   

Denise Allee has been sick.  Get Better!! 
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